
SWEET HOME — The Oregon Department of 

Transportation (ODOT) will close U.S. 20 on Sep-

tember 8-10 to install two culverts under the high-

way, between House Rock Campground and Sheep 

Creek.  

ODOT staffers encourage the public to plan ahead 

and allow extra time to use the signed detour routes 

Highway 20 to be closed Sept. 8 to 10 
while the road is closed.  

There will be no through traffic on U.S. 20 between 

Sweet Home and Santiam Junction/Sisters during 

this three-day closure.  

To learn more, visit: https://www.oregon.gov/odot/
projects/pages/project-details.aspx?project=20807 
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